Central Texas Lacrosse
Officials Association

MINUTES OF THE MEETING HELD ON 16 NOVEMBER 2020
HELD ONLINE VIA ZOOM

The Meeting was called to order at 7:02pm by Chris Knight, the Chair and
President of the Association. After opening remarks concerning THSLL
restructuring, the Chair requested a Motion to approve the Minutes from the
January 2020 meeting; it was moved (Joe Berkel) and seconded and the Motion
was approved by voice vote.

The Chair called upon Andrew Windler, Treasurer, for his report. Mr. Windler
stated that the Treasury was in very good standing due to the limited expenses
from last season. With this report, it was announced (by decision of the Board)
that 2021 dues would be waived.

Ken Singer, Executive Secretary, outlined preseason information, including
keeping one’s scheduling blocks up-to-date on Arbiter and that Members should
ensure that they are ready to be assigned. He also discussed preseason
scrimmages and evaluations. It was announced that the UT and Austin
tournaments had been canceled.

The Members were informed that Adam Curtis, Youth Assignor, would be
handling the Bitters tournament. Dave Emerick, Youth Coordinator, noted that
new Youth contracts were being negotiated, and that Youth rule changes
(dealing with faceoff procedures) would be announced soon.

Keith Denebeim, Lead Trainer, discussed training for this season, with training
beginning at the next meeting and would consist of 8 Zoom sessions. As part of
this discussion, Donald Bull outlined COVID protocols, including face mask
requirements pre- and post-game, during conversations, and that officials
showing symptoms should report this to the President and the Executive
Secretary.

Mr. Singer stated that changes in faceoff procedures were likely, pending
National clarification. Mr. Singer then welcomed the New Members and they
introduced themselves.

After brief closing remarks from the Chair, it was moved (Mr. Berkel) and
seconded to adjourn; the motion carried by voice vote and the Chair adjourned
the meeting at 7:34pm.
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Attendees are appended below

Attendees
Joe Berkel DR Nast
Russ Bowen Rud Nast
Gene Brown Trup Ortlieb
Donald Bull Dan Page
Rob Chambers Dan Pepper
Keith Denebeim Paul Policke

Dave Emerick

Chris Esparza
Trey Foster
Angel Gonzales

Stephen Powell

Morgan Reece
Rick Reyna
Ken Singer

Chris Knight Jared Valdez
Trey Mars Alex Vandruff
Jay McCracken Andrew Windler
Jermaine Mills Rob Wyman

Bob Novak
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